
SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

 

 
 

SOUTH WINDSOR VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT 

 

The South Windsor Volunteer Fire Department 

 Board of Fire Commissioners Meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, November 10, 2022 has been cancelled. The 

next scheduled meeting will be held on 

Thursday, November 17, 2022. 

The meeting time will be at 7:00 pm and the location will 

remain at Company 3 at 232 West Rd. South Windsor, 

CT. 
 

 


